
 

CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS 
City Council Agenda Communication 

 

 
 

 

Meeting Date: May 16th, 2022 
 

Prepared By:  Brian Rittenhouse – Public Works Director 

    

Agenda Item: Additional Purchase Authorization for Surcharge – LIN-23 Plow Truck. 

 

Explanation: As you may recall on April 4th, 2022, the City Council approved the purchase of the 

Western Star Chassis in the amount of $107,217.00.  Since the time of the approval, Staff has been 

notified that there is an additional surcharge that applies as explained in the attached letter.  As such, 

the total amount of the plow truck chassis is now $113,017.00. 

 
Fiscal Impact: Surcharge of $5,800.00 bringing the total to $113,017.00 
 

Recommendation:  Staff recommends authorization of additional surcharge. 
 

Action Requested: Authorization for additional surcharge of $5,800.00 for a total approval of 

113,017.00 for the Plow Truck Chassis as a consent agenda item. 
 

 










